
Brett replied  (Tue, 20 Feb at 12:11 PM) 

to : pdc@pdc.wa.gov 

Micaiah Titus Ragins, 
 
I have reviewed the information in the allegations with our records 
and do not dispute the accuracy of the filing dates. 
The Executive Committee of the Pacific County Republican Party has 
implemented additional oversight to the Treasurer since June of 
2017 to ensure that all reporting is filed by the appropriate date. We 
fully understand the importance of the State’s campaign finance 
disclosure laws in ensuring fair and honest elections and are 
committed to making our submissions on time in the future. We 
regret that some monthly reports in 2016 and 2017 were 
inexcusably not filed on time, and are committed to making sure it 
does not happen again. 
 
Thank you, 
Brett Malin 
Treasurer 
Pacific County Republican Party 
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/users/13016150036

